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March 2017 Newsletter 

Happy RVing 
 
The RV group made its 2017 Maiden Voyage to Jackson Rancheria Sunday March 18 with 19 rigs 
attending.  We sat outside in the afternoon and listened to Jim Costello and Dale Decker, our hosts, give 
us a run down as to their plans for the outing.  We also had Jerry Morrow, Sirs regional director, as a 
guest. Monday evening was Casino buffet with way too much great food.  Tuesday, we had a 
Continental breakfast at the meeting room, followed by playing games, puzzles and conversation. Host 
dinner was served at 6:00PM with corned beef and cabbage, BBQ chicken plus all the fixings. 
Wednesday was the men's day to serve breakfast and because the weather was not cooperating the bocce 
and horseshoe contests had to be canceled.  Because there was an excess of food, Rick and Betty made a 
trip to the "Homeless Center" they were appreciative of us thinking of them.  Except for the down pours, 
everyone had a great time and is looking forward to the next outing which will be to the 49er park in 
Plymouth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


